Rationale for changes to Graduate Increment Procedure, 4/12/18

[bookmark: _GoBack]The existing policy does not clearly state the specific requirements for the graduate increment or the level of detail about the graduate increment that must be included in course syllabi.  As a consequence, faculty are confused about what is required and the descriptions of the graduate increment in UG course proposals and syllabi is often too vague to meet the intent of the increment.  Having a clearer policy will better communicate expectations to faculty and assist them in developing increments for their courses, will improve the quality of the graduate increments (in terms of meeting learning objectives), will allow students to better understand what is expected of them, and will facilitate Graduate Council review of proposed UG courses.  

